
   
  

 
  
           
 

 
 

 

 

It has been a very busy and productive week in school, and the arrival of the snow, on Wednesday, only 

added to the excitement. I know the children thoroughly enjoyed getting out and being creative, almost as 

much as some of the Staff enjoyed taking learning outside the classroom, in our beautiful grounds - what 

a great blessing to have such a stunning learning environment! 

Thank you to parents and staff who came along to the PTA meeting on Monday evening; it was a useful 

planning session for events and activities to help support the fund-raising for all the children. Please look 

out for upcoming dates and ways you can get more involved. 
 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Eva-Mae in Reception who won my Good Manners Award last week. Eva is a ray of sunshine in our 
school. She is polite, mannerly and already has an excellent attitude towards her work and the way she behaves in and 
around school. Keep shining Eva, we are so very proud of you. 

 

Attendance Consultant Visit 
On Wednesday, I had a meeting with the LCC Attendance consultant. She came to analyse 
our attendance data. She was extremely pleased and commented favourably on our overall 
Attendance figures (half way through the year) being well above National averages and 
which are above our own school target. Thank you to all those families who make every 
effort to make attendance a real priority - together we are bucking the trend and it’s making 
a positive difference. Please continue to make sure your child is in school, on time, every 
day, and avoid booking holidays in term time, thank you.  

   

Catering Assistant Vacancy 
A vacancy has arisen for a Catering Assistant in school to start ASAP. The role is for 7.5 hours 
a week, 1.5 hours a day (11:30am till 1:00pm). Routine safeguarding checks will be carried 
out and training will be given. For further information, contact our catering manager, Mrs Pantlin on 01772 727357 
9am-10am, contact the school office or see the LCC School Vacancy website. 
 

Sir Tom Finney Preston Soccer Centre – I have been asked to share the following information: 
The Sir Tom Finney Preston Soccer Centre offers coaching on a Saturday morning at UCLan Sports Arena, Tom Benson 
Way; 1.Young Disability or players who lack a little confidence or need extra help  FREE  10-11 am 
Darryl McNicholl is the Lead Coach on this section and they are desperately trying to promote and encourage more to 
come along. 2. SSE Wildcats – girls only session – 10-11 am cost £3.00 3. Just Turn Up and Play aged 3.½ – 16 years – 
11.30-12.30 pm - all welcome whether you play in a team and just want extra football or for those who just want to 
turn up and play football cost £4.00   

 

                      

                     

 

 

                     Thank you for your support, C M Seagrave                     
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Our theme this half term is Forgiveness 
 

Safer Internet Day (SID) - Tuesday 5th Feb 2019 
Next week we will be taking every opportunity to learn even more about staying 

safe online. Please use this as an opportunity to access the many links and 
resources on the school website to help keep your child safe when using 

technology.  


